
Union pressure leads to action on protective 
equipment and testing

 Denmark 

The FOA trade union reports success in getting the government to set up a new 
committee to deal with personal protective equipment (PPE) and testing for COVID-
19 infections. The new body will not only ensure that enough PPE and testing are 
available in response to any resurgence in the pandemic but also in preparation for 
any future crises. The union also underlined the need to take measures to ensure 
that health and social care are in general strengthened and not subject to the kinds 
of efficiency measures that have been common in recent years. FOA underlines the 
need for support for the elder care sector in particular which has been neglected by 
employers and the government to the detriment of workers and the elderly.

FOA (DK)
epsucob
2020 EPSU Collective Bargaining News May 10

Printer-friendly version

Policies
COVID-19
Health
Health and Safety
Social Services

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-may-10/union-pressure-leads-action-protective
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-may-10/union-pressure-leads-action-protective
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-may-10/union-pressure-leads-action-protective
https://www.epsu.org/countries/denmark
https://www.foa.dk/forbund/presse/global/news/pressemeddelelser/2020/maj/foa-regeringen-har-lyttet-til-os
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-may-10
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/12386
https://www.epsu.org/policies/covid-19
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health-and-safety-0
https://www.epsu.org/policies/social-services

